
Item 15viii - Question Time 

 
To the Leader of the Council 

“Homes with a prepayment electricity meter do not have their prices capped.  They 
pay much more than those paying by direct debit or on invoice despite being the 
least able to afford it. This difference in price is growing. Will the Highland Council 
write to the UK Energy Secretary asking in the strongest terms that OFGEM extends 
the price cap to these customers to tackle fuel poverty?” 

 

Response to Mr D Louden 

Yes, I would be happy to raise this matter with OFGEM and the UK Government and 
would be happy to work with you on this matter. 

 

 


